
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
Lunch reminders: Lunch orders for September are due Tuesday, August 26th. This is a

reminder that there are no refunds for absences or field trip days. If you order on a
field trip day, we cannot save the lunch. This is due to food safety regulations. Please
make sure not to order on field trip days. We are doing our best to plan out field trips

with enough notice to block off days on FACTS. The only lunch refund is for snow
days/days when school is cancelled. 

Field trip reminders: no siblings, no stops, booster seats for students under age 8 OR
4'9", whichever comes first. Failure to adhere to this will be a loss of field trip

chaperoning privileges. 

Uniform reminders: Light blue is no longer a uniform color. Smartwatches are not
permitted. Light makeup and nail polish are for 7  and 8  grade only. Check the skirt

length, hair, and everything else on our handbook at
https://www.stedithschool.com/school-life/parents/handbook
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General reminders: Birthday invitations should be for the whole class or the gender of
the whole class (i.e. a boy invites all the boys). If this is not possible, or not everyone is

invited, those invites should not be passed out at school.

I hope your summer was filled with rest, joy, and meaningful time with family and friends! Welcome to the
2025-26 school year! We as a school community are ecstatic to welcome everyone back as well as
welcome our new families. With our generous donations from our auction this past spring, we were able to
purchase all-new desktops for the computer lab and laptops for the teachers in the classrooms. Our new
technology company worked hard this summer to completely rewire the building and add more Wi-Fi
connectivity spots throughout the building. Thank you so much for your continued support of the school! 

This year, our focus as a school will be the seven themes of Catholic Social Teaching. As we work to
continue our rigorous academic curriculum, we will be integrating the themes into our daily subjects.
Catholic identity is important for all of us and is the reason why we are here. We want our students to live
in the way of truth, beauty, and goodness daily. In honor of St. Edith’s feast day on September 16th, we will
be sending students out into the community or working on service projects here for the month of
September. Thanks to Patti Kelly for helping coordinate these memorable projects for our students! 

 This will be my second year here and my 16th year in the Archdiocese of Detroit. As a 
principal, parishioner, and school parent, St. Edith Catholic School and Church mean so 
much to my family. This is truly a warm and loving community, and I am blessed to be here, 
leading a phenomenal group of teachers and staff. 

Welcome Back from Mrs. Scaramucci

TUESDAY, AUGUST 19THTUESDAY, AUGUST 19THTUESDAY, AUGUST 19TH
202520252025

Reminders

https://www.stedithschool.com/school-life/parents/handbook


Link to school calendar
Wednesday 8/20 - Half-day dismissal 11:10 a.m. for grades
1-8; Stay & Play - PS3 - 5:30 p.m.; PK4 - 6:00 p.m.; K Prep -
6:30 p.m. 
Thursday 8/21 - Full day for 1-8, Half-day dismissal 11:10 a.m.
for K Prep and K 
Monday 8/25 and Wednesday 8/27 - Half-day dismissal
11:10 a.m. for PK4 only; Tuesday 8/26 - First day of PS3
Curriculum Night is on Wednesday, August 27 , from 5:30
p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Adults only, please!
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There is NO SEED on Thursday, September 4  and Friday,
September 5 . Please make alternate arrangements. 
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Sign up for lunch duty for the
week of August 20, 2025

K Prep and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

Sign up for lunch duty for the
week of August 25, 2025

K Prep and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-58037681-kindergarten#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-58037424-1stthru#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-58037637-kindergarten#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-58037597-1stthru#/



